April 13, 1977
Docket No. 50-320

Mr. Kenneth J. Mulholland

Deputy Clerlz of the Court

U.S. Federal Building and Courthouse
Third and Walout Streets

Harrisburz, Peansylvania 17108

Dear Mr. Mulholland:

This will confirm our telephone conversation this woraniang ccncerning
my request for hearing space.

I understand that you have reserved Courtivom No. 2 for use by a
three-sember Atomic Safety and Licensing Board for sevea days of
public hearings begzinning at 9:30 a.m. on May 2, runaing through the
6th and continuing through the 9th and 10th of the following week.
As I was told, the Licensing Board spo:e to you about the May 2-6
period, and I discussed with you this moraing the 9th and 10th. The
hearing is in the matter of Metropolitau Edisoa Company's Three Mile
Island nuclear facility; approximately 50 to 75 persons may be ex=
pected to attend.

We will be asking a local firm for public address support in the.
courtrocm during these dates.

Thank you for your assistance. Should you need to contact me, please
call on 202/634~1437.

Sincerely yours,

C.R. Stephens, Chief
Docketing and Service Branch
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